
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Monday 21.01.2019 

 

 

STAR PUPILS We would like to congratulate the below pupils for working extra hard and receiving a ‘Star 

of the Week Award’ on Friday 18.01.19.   A fantastic effort by all – WELL DONE!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS  A big happy birthday to the following pupils and staff who all celebrate 

birthdays this week.  We hope you have a lovely day: CHARLI D, EMIL C, RYAN D, CASEY T, PEYTON 

R, JACK S & JAKE T. 

 

FAMILY READING  Congratulations to MILLIE W in the Foundation who won last week’s prize of a book 

and tub of chocolates.  Why not come along on Wednesday morning between 8.40am and 9.00am to 

spend a few minutes reading with the children - you could be this week’s lucky winner! 

 

BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE  Congratulations to Year 6 – MISS KEENAN’S for achieving last week’s best 

class attendance of 98% -  WELL DONE!  

 

EARLY BIRD CLASS   Well done to our Early Bird class of the week – Year 6 – MISS CLARKE.  Eddie the 

Early Bird will be visiting their class this week. 

HEADLICE are running riot in school at the moment.  Children are most commonly affected so school is an ideal 

breeding ground.  Having head lice, also called nits, doesn’t mean you’re dirty.  PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE CHECK 

YOUR CHILD EVERY WEEK!  The most common places for head lice to lurk are in the hair behind the ears and at the 

nape of the neck. Even if you still can’t spot any lice, comb the child's hair with a special ‘nit comb’.  These are 

available from most chemists. If head lice are present, you need to treat your child.  They are tough - they can’t be 

killed by washing with normal shampoo or normal combing, because they reproduce so quickly, you’ve got to kill 

them before they spread.  If your child has head lice, check everyone in the family. You'll need 

to treat everyone affected to get rid of them. You can treat head lice by using medicated lotions 

or sprays available over the counter at pharmacies with a special “nit” comb.  Ideally, always a 

treatment ready in the bathroom cabinet so you’re ready for action at first sight Please speak 

to the school nurse or Julie Beever, our Parent Support Advisor if you would like help or further 

tips for treating the little pests. 

 

We cannot authorise full day absence to treat nits – if you discover the little critters first thing in the morning, get 

treating immediately and phone school to report that your child will be an hour late. 

 

We realise the building work has caused some disruption on Bondfield Close.  Unfortunately this is all beyond our 

control and we would appreciate your patience during the coming months as we all try to work together to keep 

the children safe as they come and go to school.  Thank you. 

YEAR CLASS TEACHER STAR OF THE WEEK 

Y1 MR SMITH JOE L 

Y2 MRS BOWDEN JOEY U 

Y3 MRS BECK & MRS OLDKNOW LILLY C 

Y4 MISS ADDISON LUCY R 

Y5 MR WOGAN KATIE-MAE C 

Y6 MISS KEENAN SEAN M 

Y6 MISS CLARKE LUCA H 


